December 9, 2022

REGION F ICCWG CIRCULAR LETTER No 04/2022
Dear Colleagues,

Following the decision MBSHC 23/04 [MBSHC will continue through the ICC WG the revision
of the ToR and RoP of Region F ICCWG, starting from the current version in force (6 July
2017) and provided guidance to the ICC WG to incorporate into the scope, governance for
coordination of 5-101 production and to propose options to MBSHC], through this Circular
Letter, we invite Region F ICCWG members to provide the WG Coordinator with their
proposed amendments to Region F ICCWG ToR and RoP.

Proposed amendments should normally be submitted as individual comments (shown in a
reviewing pane) on the attached file, supported by technical arguments on the
appropriateness of each amendment, returned to the WG Coordinator, by mid Feb 23.

Following the (first) round of submission of proposals, an initial draft of revised ICCWG ToR
and RoP incorporating all members’ comments will be formed and will be circulated back to
the WG by email correspondence for further comments. Further revision rounds may follow
according to the outcomes of prior correspondence. .

F ICCWG Members are requested to reply submitting proposed amendments to Region F
ICCWG ToR and RoP at their earliest convenience and no later than 15 Feb 2023 by email
(f_iccwg_coordinator@hnhs.gr).
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Commander Nektarios it

Region F Coordinator
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